
 
 

Please Join Us!  

When:  October 10th 5:30-7:30pm  

Where: Anchorage Legislative Information Office  

Why:  Did you know that Alaska does not define what consent is in 

statute, and the current “without consent” hasn’t been 

updated since 1983?  

Who:  Community partners dedicated to combating sexual assault 

will help facilitate dialogue – please, come be a part of our 

conversation!  

Dinner will be provided!  

*for those outside the Anchorage area, please call 844-586-9085 to join telephonically* 

Please call Rep. Tarr’s office at 269-0144 with any questions 


